
 

Letter to Hon'ble Chairperson Shri Arun Jaitley for 
Granting Refund 

 

Dear Members of constituent associations,  

  

We would like to inform you that we have sent a letter to Hon’ble Chairperson, Shri Arun 

Jaitley, for Granting of Refund during GST period to existing manufacturers having 

already granted exemptions up to 31-12-2017 vide Notification. 

As we know there is an exemption offered to new industries vide notification no. from 

CENTRAL SALES TAX, which is in force till 31-12-17 and was made after the said 

notification. So keeping the benefits in mind, many entrepreneurs set up new units and 

made significant investments under the said exemption scheme. These manufacturing 

units have helped in Uplifting the local tribal people and development of backward area. 

Since this exemption is under CENTRAL SALES TAX (CST), we have requested to 

grant our industries the refund till the period of 31-12-2017, This refund may be given 

either through centre or may be disbursed from UT wherein 50 % CGST is going to 

accrue from 01-07-2017. So we have urged to consider our eligibility and consider 

granting the refund as per the said notification. 

The scanned copy of said letter can be seen by clicking below. 

1. Download Letter 

2. Download Notification 

Thanking You. 

Regards 

  

Atul Shah 

Secretary 

 

http://www.fiasilvassa.com/slider/downloads/pic529591217_1.pdf
http://www.fiasilvassa.com/slider/downloads/pic1894597861_2.pdf


 
 

 
 
 
 


